The Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee is carrying out an inquiry into allotments. The terms of reference for the inquiry are listed below. Please feel free to address any other issues in your response:

Our predecessor committee published its report on allotment provision in Wales in 2010. Nine years on, we would like to revisit this work to see how much progress has been made and whether the Welsh Government’s approach to allotments and community growing is appropriate to meet the challenges of the future.  
 
As part of our ongoing Rethinking Food Inquiry, we would like your views on:
 
· The Welsh Government’s strategic approach;
 
· The approach taken by local authorities across Wales; and
 
· How we can maximise the health, community and environmental benefits of allotments and community growing.

Please tell us what you think about these issues by emailing us at SeneddCCERA@assembly.wales. We ask that all contributions reach us by Friday 1 March 2019 . After this date, the Committee will consider the responses and decide how to take the inquiry forward.
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